
Wishing you a Happy New Year from the Tollygunge
Ramdhanu Social Welfare Society. We're dedicated to

empowering street children and building brighter futures,
and we thank you for your support in bringing hope to their

lives.

Warm wishes,
Mitrobinda Ghosh (Founder)

Tollygunge Ramdhanu Social Welfare
Society
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A December Full of Joy, Growth, and
Empowerment



Dear Friends and Supporters

As we've entered 2025, we reflect on a successful 2024,
filled with gratitude for all the progress and milestones we’ve

achieved this year. December has been a month of
celebration, new beginnings, and continued commitment to

our mission at Ramdhanu. Here’s a look at the wonderful
things we’ve accomplished together

December Highlights

Christmas Market
Success:

Our Christmas Market was a
huge success, showcasing the
beautiful creations made by
our children and women under
the Hopes and Hues initiative.
From hand-painted coasters to
embroidered stoles and tote
bags, the market not only
spread festive cheer but also
helped raise funds for our
ongoing projects.



Period Poverty Campaign
Continues:

Our Period Poverty Campaign has
continued to make a significant
impact, providing sanitary products
to young girls and raising
awareness about menstrual
hygiene. By breaking the stigma
and ensuring that every girl has the
resources she needs, we’re
empowering them to live with
dignity and confidence.

Empowerment Unit in the
Tribal Village:

This month, we took a major step
forward in our efforts to
empower women by purchasing a
new sewing machine and
establishing an empowerment
unit in the tribal village we serve.
This new initiative will provide
valuable vocational training to
women and girls, helping them
gain financial independence and
improve their quality of life.



Welcoming 8 New Street
Children:

We are excited to share that we
have admitted 8 new street children
into the Ramdhanu family, bringing
our total number of students to 40!
These new admissions mark an
important milestone in our mission
to ensure that every child has the
opportunity for education, nutrition,
and a safe, loving environment.

Weekly Art and Dance
Classes:

December also saw the
launch of regular weekly art
and dance classes for our
children. These sessions are
helping the children discover
their creativity and build their
confidence, while also
offering them a fun and
expressive outlet.



Preparing for the New
Academic Session:

As we approach the new
academic session in January, we
distributed clothes, school bags,
books, and stationery to all our
children. Our team has been
busy ensuring that every
student is ready to start the year
with the right tools for success.

Looking Ahead to 2025

In the coming year, we are excited to expand our programs,
continue our educational and vocational initiatives, and provide
even more support to the children and families we serve. With
your continued support, we will continue to make a difference,

one child at a time.

To Support Us Visit:
www.hoperamdhanu.org/support-us

http://www.hoperamdhanu.org/support-us


Thank You for Your Support

We are deeply grateful for the kindness, generosity, and
unwavering belief you have shown in our mission. Your support
helps us to keep creating miracles and bright futures for the
children and families of Ramdhanu.

Wishing you all a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year filled
with love, joy, and prosperity. Together, let’s continue our
journey to make 2025 even brighter.

Warm regards,
Mitrobinda Ghosh
Founder, Tollygunge Ramdhanu Social Welfare Society

“From Margins to Miracles: Changing Lives Daily”

Email: info@ramdhanu.org
Phone: +91 - 98307 25040

Address: 9 Bompass Road 2nd Floor Backside ,
Kolkata 700029

www.hoperamdhanu.org

mailto:info@ramdhanu.org
http://www.hoperamdhanu.org/

